
  

 

  

 

 

 
Church Ranch Boulevard On-Ramp to Westbound US 36 Closure 

Sept. 11-14 
As part of the US 36 Express Lanes Project, the Church Ranch Boulevard on-ramp to westbound US 36 

will be closed starting Friday, Sept. 11, at 9 p.m. through Monday, Sept. 14, at 5:30 a.m.  This closure is 

necessary for concrete work at the bottom of the ramp.  RTD buses will be flagged through the work 

zone.  During the closure, RTD passengers will board at a temporary location approximately 30 yards to 

the south, with loading in the median as shown below in yellow. A red temporary loading sign will be in 

place to assist RTD patrons.  To obtain additional information regarding RTD schedule/routing 

information or impact, contact 303-299-6000 or rtd-denver.com. 

 

 

For more information, visit expresslanes.codot.gov or call the project hotline at 303-404-7042. 

    


